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DATE: 8th June 2009 
Confidential Information received in relation to an 
application for Waste Licence Reg. No. WO252-01 
from BUCHIPA Limited. 

A waste licence application, Reg. No. WO252-01 was received by the Agency 
on 25th November 2008 from BUCHPA Ltd. 

As part of an Article 14(2)(b)(ii) notice issued on 2nd February 2009, a copy of 
the company’s most recent annual audited accounts was requested in order 
to confirm the company as “fiit and proper”. 

In the Article 14(2)(b)(ii) response received from the applicant, the company’s 
audited accounts for year ending 31 December 2007 were submitted under 
separate cover letter which states: “Please note that I would appreciate if this 
information were treated as confidential and not information for the public 
record i.e. displayed on the €PA website or available on public file.’’ 

I have assessed the application and consider that the information as 
submitted may be considered as confidential and is necessary for the 
assessment of the application. 

Recommendation : 
The information as submitted may be considered as confidential and is 
necessary for the assessment of the application. The confidential information 
submitted should be kept in the Agency’s confidential safe. 
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